
Myrtle Field 

 
June 4, 2022 

Big crowd for the first event at the newly renovated Myrtle Field!   

 

 
 
 
June 3, 2022 
 
We are incredibly excited to announce that we will be opening our new Myrtle Field with a 
ribbon cutting on Saturday at 5:30pm, right before the Metuchen High School baseball 
team’s senior night game which is scheduled to begin under the lights at 7pm.  
We hope you can join us for this momentous occasion and then stay to root for our 
Bulldogs on senior night!  
 
 
May 25, 2022 
 
Almost ready to go at Myrtle Field. Opening expected on Saturday, June 4th and we can 
hardly wait! 

 

 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/metuchenschools/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZXGUTxGdK_fPVVTrHSRVR9a-1bS-GhSnfTrDYibZGtYHxFpDKYY6EqHzDNMcByWYIb5IHhMtAtn5Pc3dWY2dotWPE24KHmbbFO2TKWRSortvVNvpobHcG_Dmv_U3jBI911r_rQK3Gd53NzNMCZK73aXDzuqur1VOQsl9hMJ6ZQSOg&__tn__=kK-R


March 7, 2022 
 
The work on Myrtle Field continues. The new lights have already been installed and the 
turf is being removed. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


